
 
 

 
1000 Louisiana Street, Suite 4300 
Houston, Texas 77002 

 

October 1, 2015 
 
 
By Email 
fergas@hq.doe.gov 
 
 
Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities 
Office of Fossil Energy 
U.S. Department of Energy 
PO Box 44375 
Washington, D.C.  20026-4375 
 
Re: Floridian Natural Gas Storage Company, LLC 
 Semi-Annual Report  
 DOE/FE Order No. 3691, FE Docket No. 15-38-LNG 
  
Dear Sirs and Madams:  

In compliance with Ordering Paragraphs J. of the above-referenced Order 3691, Floridian 
Natural Gas Storage Company, LLC (Floridian) submits this semi-annual report on the 
progress of Floridian’s planned natural gas liquefaction and LNG storage facility for the 
period from the issuance of the Order on July 31, 2015 through September 2015. 

In the wake of the issuance of an Order Amending Certificate on July 16, 2015 by the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) in FERC Docket No. CP13-541-000, 
Floridian has been engaged in preparing to file its Implementation Plan for construction 
of the facility with FERC.   

During the same period Floridian has continued to progress in its commercial discussions 
with certain prospective customers, with the goal of entering into agreements by the end 
of 2015 and commencing construction early in 2016.   

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (713) 400-2809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ David S. Sharp 
 
David S. Sharp 
Chief Operating Officer 
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